PHÒNG GD&ĐT HUYỆN HẬU LỘC

ĐỀ KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG HỌC SINH GIỚI Môn: Tiếng Anh 7

Thời gian: 150 phút (không kể thời gian giao đề)

Ngày khảo sát: 25/02/2023 (Đề gồm: 06 trang).

C. museum

C. tigers

SECTION A: LISTENING (15 points)

I. Listen to Ryan talking about his life and decide whether the following statements are True (T) or False (F). (5 pts)

Information	True (T) or False (F)
1. He has worked for a big company.	
2. He hasn't stayed in an expensive hotel.	
3. He has cooked a meal for a lot of people.	
4. He has met a famous person.	
5. He hasn't won a competition.	

II. You will hear a group leader talking to some students who are going to visit an important athletics event in Birmingham. (5 pts)

ATHLETICS CHAMPIONSHIPS

- Date of college trip: (6) 15th - Number of sportspeople who will compete: (7) - How the group will travel to Birmingham: (8) by _____ - What group members should take on the day: (9) _____ - Name of the website page: (10) - Which day other details will be available to students: Friday. III. You will hear a tour guide talking to a group of tourists about a coach trip. For each question, circle the correct answer. (5 pts) 11. What is the change of the plan? A. They will visit two towns. B. They will look round a university. C. They will visit a wildlife park. 12. Where will they stop for coffee? A. near a waterfall. B. by a lake. C. on a mountain.

A. 5.30 B. 6.45 C. 7.15

14. What animals will they see in the wildlife park?

15. What time will they arrive back at the hotel?

A. shops

A. lions

13. The town of Brampton became well known because of its _____

B. university

B. monkey

SECTION B: PHONETICS (5 points)

I. Choose the word whose <u>underlined</u> part is pronounced differently from the others in each group. (3pts)

16. A. heig <u>h</u> t	B. though	C. weight	D. laug <u>h</u>
17. A. com <u>ment</u>	B.equip <u>ment</u>	C. moment	D. develop <u>ment</u>
18. A. d <u>a</u> nger	B. beh <u>a</u> ve	C. b <u>a</u> sket	D. b <u>a</u> seball
II. Choose the wo	rd that has the stres	s pattern differen	t from that of the other words.
(2 pts)			
19. A. dangerous	B. enormous	C. plentiful	D. energy
20. A. reference	B. convenient	C. appointme	ent D. expensive
			AMMAR (33 points)
	t answer to complete	_	· - ·
			anting vegetables and rice.
	B. gain	C. get	D. take
22. Do you know_	;		
A. where are the B	Bakers living? rs live?	B. where do t	the Baker live?
			the Bakers live?
	y? Would you like		
A. anything	B. something C	C. nothing	D. everything
			of them are extremely old.
	B. all		D. most
	coffee with milk is mi		
	B. The		D. Ø
	_		ıld never do it
	B. hurried	_	
	s prettier, but it costs		
			nuch as D. twice as many as
	te pork, and		
	B.so		D.too
	ln't wash it but I		D 101 10 01
	B. didn't		D.didn't ,either
	movie last nig		
	B. scary		
	er set the table		
	B. in		D. with
	like to come to my ho	ouse for funch?	
B:	 D. I'd lesse to	C Voc Ililio	D OV Palilia
•	B. I'd love to	•	
11. Put tile verbs i	in brackets into the o	correct form or te	use. (o points)
33.The children w	ould love(eat) French fries.	
34.We tried	(call) you but yo	ur mobile was off.	
	What you		
36. Hoa can not sp	eak English without _	(make) a	any mistakes.
	pair of good rackets_		
			n you were a student?
	(be not)ar	_	
B: Wait. I (go)	and get one bo	ottle.	

II. Choose one suitable word which best fits each gap of the passage. (10 pts)

Soccer fans are crazy about their favorite teams. They are even wilder about their favorite players. On of the most.....(64)....soccer players in the world is David Beckham. He becomes a celebrity because he has talent, passion and a distinct image.

Beckham has always had a passion for soccer. As a boy, he(65)...about playing for Manchester United. In 1991, his wish came....(66)....when he qualified for United's junior team. Beckham team's team won the Football Association Youth Cup in his first....(67)....

When he was 18 years old, he became a professional player. By....(68).....the other players on his team, Beckham landed the....(69).....of the captain. Fans and teammates were amazed by how well he took penalty kicks and....(70)......he could kick the ball......(71).....a goal from the halfway line proved that he deserved to be the....(72).....soccer player in the world. Changing from Manchester United to Real Madrid only....(73)....Beckham's popularity.

64. A. well	B. popular	C. intelligent	D. hard – working
65. A. dreamed	B. decided	C. determined	D. wanted
66. A. okay	B. right	C. true	D. all right
67. A. time	B. year	C. contract	D. season
68. A. outshining	B. outliving	C. outrunning	D. outgoing
69. A. head	B. part	C. role	D. chief
70. A. how often	B. how far	C. how fast	D. how long
71. A. Doing	B. Taking	C. Scoring	D. Setting
72. A. high-paid	B. higher- paid	C. highest- paid	D. highest- paying
73. A. reduced	B. encouraged	C. exaggerated	D. heightened

III. Read the passage carefully. Then answer the questions. (5 pts)

For hundreds of years, one remote hill in the middle of England has hosted one of the weirdest and most hazardous festivals in the world. It's the Cooper's Hill Cheese Rolling Festival. The event is held every year at the end of May. Some people believe that the festival originated from a tradition of rolling burning bundles of sticks down the hill to celebrate the end of winter. Today, the festival has



grown into an international event, with over 15,000 participants and spectators from all over the world joining each year.

The rules are simple. A large wheel of cheese is rolled down the hill, and participants chase after it. The first runner to make it to the bottom of the hill is the winner. The winner of the race is allowed to keep the cheese as a prize.

Cooper's Hill is only 200 meters long, but it is very steep. As a result, racers do not run down the hill; instead, they usually fall

down the hill head over heels. This has led to a lot of accidents. For this reason, the event was officially canceled in 2010. Outraged fans have continued the event unofficially since then.

74. What is the passage mainly about?				
A. Different food festivals around the world				
B. An unusual and dangerous festival in England				
C. Tips for winning the race in the Cheese Rolling Festival				
D. The history of the Cheese Rolling Festival				
75. What is the origin of the Cheese Rolling Festival?				
A. It is held every year in May.				
B. It takes place at Cooper's Hill in Gloucestershire.				
C. It is held to represent the birth of the New Year after winter.				
D. It comes from the tradition of rolling burning bundles of sticks down the hill.				
76. The word 'outraged' in the last sentence is closest in meaning to				
A. upset B. pleasant C. keen D. big				
77. According to the passage, which of the following is true?				
A. All the runners in the race are from England.				
B. The race is dangerous because the hill is very long.				
C. Most participants cannot stay on their feet while they run down the hill.				
D. The winner is the first person to catch the cheese.				
78. The festival was officially canceled in 2010 due to				
A. a large number of participants B. the bad weather in Gloucestershire				
C. the steep slopes of Cooper's Hill D. the dangerous aspect of the event				
SECTION E: WRITING (22 points)				
I. Rewrite the following sentences in such another way which has the same meaning as				
the first sentence. (6 pts)				
79. My sister couldn't swim last year.				
My sister wasn't				
80. The film was so boring that we left the cinema soon.				
It was				
81. They began studying English in 2004.				
They				
82. In spite of the high prices, my daughter insists on going to the movies.				
Even though				
83. Did you often go to the beach when you lived in Nha Trang?				
Did you use				
84. I don't want to do anything too energetic today.				
I don't feel				
II. Rewrite the following sentence by using the words in brackets. (6 pts)				
85. You shouldn't go there alone . (BETTER)				
Youthere alone.				
86. The fire will go out if he doesn't put more wood on. (UNLESS)				
87. We couldn't get to work because of the heavy snow. (STOPPED)				
The heavy snow				
· J · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
88. I can't wait to watch the samba parade in Rio Carnival. (FORWARD)				

89. Thousands of people lined the streets because they wanted to watch the massive colourful					
parade. (IN ORDER TO)					
Thousands of people					
90. You don't need to finish the work today. (NECESSARY)					
III. Write a paragraph (100- 120 words) about your favourite leisure activity and the reasons why you enjoy doing it. (10 pts)					

Họ tên học sinh:; Số báo danh:					